
 

 

 

Lions Club of Liskeard.  October 2018     
                                     Message from our President Garf Cole.   
 
Dear all, please be assured that our Club continues to support 
Liskeard and surrounding areas as well as our National and 

International commitment. 
 
Our Carnival was a success in that it was well attended and supported, but as 
always, we could do better.  Doing better requires maintenance from those 
organisations that we have given financial support too.  I plan that next year, 
we will ask these for attendance. 
 
We may well alter some of the format for the Carnival week, to encourage attendance for poorly supported 
events.  It is about communication, and in honesty; if we don’t use it we will lose it. 
 
Besides our own activities we have supported the Ploughman’s event, Trethew Rally, Liskeard Show and our 
brother club at Looe at their Car boot on Sundays delivered for over almost 17 occasions (weather 
permitting.) There has been assistance on road closures, marshalling and significant financial support 

provided for local events and initiatives too numerous to mention here.   
 
All provided by willing and enthusiastic volunteers. 
 
We were blessed with the weather at St Matthews Fair, and were 
encouraged by the support.  As in all events, we have valued your 
feedback via our web site and Facebook and look to include your 
suggestions for next year. 
 

 
 



 

 

 
The support of Cornish Times is greatly appreciated on advertising, raising awareness of our events and 
supporting us.  It is good to see the photographs and overviews that highlight the efforts made in the 
community. 
 
Liskeard Lions have taken over the Fireworks Display so enjoyed and provided in the past by Liskeard & 
Looe Round Table. On MONDAY 5TH OF NOVEMBER 2018, at 
Liskeard Rugby Training Pitch (Off Coldstyle Road). 
 
The Pantomime is in practice for all performers for January! 
Santa attendance dates are designated for December. 
Monday 17th December at Morrisons Liskeard, 
Wednesday 19th of December at Morrisons Liskeard, 
And Friday 21st of December at ALDI. 
 
 

Christmas Bingo is at Eliot Hotel on the 18th and we hope we will have the 
wonderful crowd that we have enjoyed.  It really is a hoot. 
 
Lions Club of Liskeard will of course be there to support Remembrance Sunday in 
Liskeard on the 11th of November.  Lest we forget.  It was lovely that our knitting 
bombers placed those lovely poppies on the parade. 
 
Let’s not lose anything of our heritage.  Let’s support our local charities whilst 
realising concerns nationally and internationally. 

 
 My kindest regards and I will write again very soon 
 
Garf Cole   
 
LIONS CLUB of LISKEARD PRESIDENT         


